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place in the reporting period, and we look forward to hearing about the outcomes 
of these efforts.   

We remain concerned about the risk of retaliation as a persistent problem in 
the organisation. We recognize the attention to this issue, including the meeting of 
the Chief Executive Board in March 2023.  At the same time, we continue to call for 
more attention and action to ensure protection against retaliation and for whistle-
blowers.   

CANZ countries will continue to engage constructively with all 


